Bristol Town Administrator

From: Bristol Town Administrator

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 11:25 AM

To: Nancy Orvis

Cc: Meridith McFarland ; Eric Cota ; Bruce Nason; Brett LaRose

Subject: RE: Haiti Walkathon information ~~ June 26, 9:30am, Baptist Church
Attachments: Bristol_Public_Displays_and_Assemblages_Ordinance_2017-04-17.pdf
Hi Nancy,

Thank you for your follow-up e-mail. Attached, FY]I, is the Public Displays and Assemblages Ordinance |
referenced in my phone message. According to sections 1.2 and 1.3, the the walk-a-thon qualifies as an
assembly, but we do not currently have an application process for venues other than the Town parks. In your
phone message, you estimated participation by approximately 25 to 50 people. This would fall under the First
Class permit category, which would be approved by the Recreation Director (copied). Also copied are Police,
Fire, and Public Works department heads for their awareness and opportunity to share any concerns.

Stay well,

--Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator
Town of Bristol

1 South Street

P.O. Box 249

Bristol, VT 05443

P: (802) 453-2410

E: townadmin@bristolvt.org

W: www.bristolvt.org

FB: https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/
Tw: @BristolTownAdm

Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be considered a public record subject to disclosure
under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).

From: Nancy Orvis <norvis1113@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 7:58 AM

To: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>
Subject: Haiti Walkathon information ~~

Good morning Valerie,

Thank you so much for the phone message regarding the procedure for our upcoming walkathon on June 26th. We will
be raising money (and awareness) for an Orphanage in Haiti. This is our 4th annual walk to support the children,
teachers and staff at the orphanage. Each year our contribution has helped with a big project they are working
on...septic, a new roof, bathroom facilities, beds & bedding, etc. The money raised this year will help to build a new
kitchen as well as improve/enlarge bathrooom facilities.

Our plan is to have the walkers gather on the lawn of the Baptist Church starting at 9:30am. The walk will begin at
10:00. We have one route that goes along the sidewalks in the village and a second route that would include some



sidewalks as well as a portion of the Bristol Trail Network (the loop behind the fire station). Each route is approx 2 miles
long. Walkers will end up back at the Baptist Church for refreshments and prize winners will be announced.

| have contacted the Bristol Police Dept regarding our plan for the walk. | expect | will hear back from them if they
need more information or with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your time in passing this along to the Selectboard. | look forward to hearing back from you. Sincerely,
Nancy Orvis



